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State election officials, Wednesday, reversed themselves and will allow  technical college
students to use their school IDs to vote.  Good news to  Lee Raasch, President of Western
Techincal College.

         

The board met Wednesday to revisit the college i.d. interpretation.  After listening to tech
college officials and students argue their school IDs  deserve to be included, the board voted
6-0 to allow the practice. Board member  Timothy Vocke said the board was wrong in
September.   
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